
 

BOBBING WI REPORT  

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING WEDNESDAY 7TH MAY 2014 

. 

Bobbing Women's Institute - East Kent Federation. 

Meets every 2nd Wednesday of every month (Except August) at 7.15 pm, at Bobbing Village Hall, Sheppey 
Way, Bobbing, Kent. 

 

Bobbing WI has again had a very good year. We have attracted some new members and our meetings 
regularly have over 20 members present. Throughout the year we have enjoyed speakers on subjects as 
varied as Big Cat sightings in Kent to making useful items out of everyday recycling objects. 

 

In June we enjoyed an excellent car rally despite the rain storms; and our Pimms and posh frocks has 
been the talk of the group ! We finished the year with our craft event and a Christmas meal which had 
the usual visit from Father Christmas. 

 

Bobbing WI would be delighted to welcome any new members to share the WI experience; you do not 
even have to live in Bobbing parish. 

Yvonne Herbert 

President, Bobbing WI.  

 

 

 

 

 

Bobbing Women's Institute was founded in 1947 and has a relatively small but steady membership of all 
ages and would be delighted to welcome any new members to join us and have a an enjoyable evening 
making new friends.  
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